NAEA E-Board Minutes: Monday October 20th, 2009

Main Topics:

1. Upcoming Events
2. NYSATA Status

3. Outreach/Programs

4. New News/ Ideas

5. Next Meetings

Upcoming Events

Field Trip to Storm King Art Center:  Sunday Oct. 25th- meet in FAB/ Library parking lot @ 10:30 a.m. Please let us know if you need a ride or can provide space in your car for those who need a ride!

Materials Exchange: Thursday Oct. 22nd- Sara and Mimi are meeting to look for potential NAEA project supplies.

Bookmaking Workshop: Wednesday Nov. 11th @ 6:30pm (after student chapter meeting)

Portfolio Day:  We still need to connect with Prof. Schwartzhoff for more information about volunteer opportunities for this event.

NYSATA Status

· Sara is organizing funding for the conference (food and hotels and will discus logistics @ the next E-Board meeting.
Outreach and Programs
· Mimi contacted the retirement home where members of the student chapter will go a few times a semester to do art projects with the residents. (what is the name of the retirement home and where is it located?)

· Mimi is also contacting the NPYP (New Paltz Youth Program) to set up program times with them.

New News/ Ideas

· We welcome Matt DeStefano as our new Student Art Alliance Liaison! He will be keeping us posted about what is going on with the organization so we can get involved with them in future ventures and events.
· Sara is inquiring about getting funding so that our organization can make free color copies for fliers and posters.
· Prof. Kim Schwartzhoff is registering our student chapter officially with the National Chapter.
· Becky would like to submit our chapter for the Outstanding Student Chapter award (check the student chapter page for more info).
· What can we do as a fundraising benefit for the national conference in April?
· We would like to celebrate our student chapter members with certificates of acknowledgement.
Next Meeting

E-Board: Tuesday Oct. 27th @ 11am, library study room

Student Chapter: Wednesday Oct. 28th @ 6pm in?
Please if there is anything I missed or if you would like me to add anything to the minutes, please email me! 

Emily L. Shepard

 Secretary of the NAEA New Paltz Chapter 

N01868975@newpaltz.edu
